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March 7, 2025
M025-25
TO: William M. Manzi; Town Manager

FROM: John M. Startkey, DPW Manager

Dear Bill,

As you know the last time T'was in front of the B.O.S. I was asked to be on the
agenda as referenced above. 1 distributed to the B,O.S. a list of the worst roads in town.

On 3-17-23, I'm looking forward to their input on this list including additions,
deletions, and. pnont;es That will help me determine costs when the State of N.H. awards
Division 6 work in early April.

Can we get the B.O.S. 1o formally agree on 3-17-25 that this year's paving will be
done by the successﬁ;l low blddex (Smte Conffa'c't'f[}msmn #6), that will be an enormmous

<John M, Starkey
DPW Manager

JMS7ds
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